
 

 

 
Brewery Safety website redesigned; all safety resources available to the public 
 
Wednesday July 1, 2015 
 
St. Paul, MN - The Master Brewers Association of The Americas is pleased to announce 
the launch of its redesigned Brewery Safety website 
(www.mbaa.com/brewresources/brewsafety/). As part of the new design, all Brewery 
Safety resources are now available to both MBAA members and non-members. The 
MBAA Brewery Safety team feels that no brewery should be without the proper 
resources to protect its employees.  
 
The new Brewery Safety website features four main sections:  

• Safety Program Templates – Template documents that any brewery can use to 
develop its own safety documentation 

• Tool Box Talks – Topic overviews that can be used for monthly safety meetings 
and/or reminders on topics related to Brewery Safety 

• Safety Team Q&A – Our team of industry experts are on hand to provide 
answers to all questions related to Brewery Safety 

• Other Resources – A variety of additional resources related to Brewery Safety 
 
The MBAA Brewery Safety Team adds additional documents and resources to the 
Brewery Safety website every month. To be notified as new resources become available, 
look for updates in The MBAA Communicator 
(www.mbaa.com/publications/Pages/MBAACommunicator.aspx), follow MBAA on 
Twitter (twitter.com/MasterBrewers), or like MBAA on Facebook 
(www.facebook.com/MasterBrewers).  
 
 
 
 
 


